
BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD 
263 SOMERSET STREET 

NORTH PLAINFIELD, NJ 07060-4846 
 

SUNSHINE NOTICE 
 

June 15, 2021 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
TAKE NOTICE  that there will be no Board of Adjustment meeting   
 

 held in North Plainfield on Wednesday, June 16, 2021. 
 

 
    
 

Richard K. Phoenix, RMC 
Borough Clerk 

 
 
Notice of this meeting has been properly announced.  Notification has been transmitted to 
the Courier News and The Star Ledger, The Alternative Press, WJLP-TV and WKMB 
Radio and posted on the bulletin boards in the Municipal Building and Memorial Library 
reserved for such purpose. 
 



BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
MEETING HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED FOR 6/16/21. 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD 
7/21/21. 

MEETING NOTICES WILL BE 
PROVIDED AS THEY ARE 
NORMALLY PUBLISHED. 


